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Comments: First off, I'm encouraged the USFS is trying to be proactive in managing the forests for as many

different and diverse needs as possible. My concerns are the current lack of details in what they will do and

where in the listed areas they will do things. Some logging, some burning, some spraying, but WHERE. I'm also

concerned with the use of glysophate products for controlling plant growth when some current scientific evidence

indicates residue may remain in the soil longer than had been previously presumed.  If this product use is

allowed, do we not then risk some runoff of the product from the slopes into streams, possibly impacting micro

and macro invertebrates. I don't see where this is adequately addressed or considered within the documentation

put forward for our review. I'm not against managing, I'm opposed to giving 'blanket permission' to do anything

anywheres someone may choose without better oversight of the impact and outcome.


